REMINDERS AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 26th April: NO Forest School. Drop in for a coffee after drop off, if you are free.
Friday 3rd May: Forest School for Hedgehog Class

Monday 6th May: Chobham Carnival

Saturday 11% May: FOWVIS Summer Fair 12-3pm

Saturday 8" June: Windlesham Village Fair

Follow us on Facebook Windlesham Village Infant School and X (formerly Twitter)
@windleshaminfants if you don’t already and remember to check our website regularly for updates
too!

Message from Mrs Ezzard

It's been a lovely, calm start to our summer term. 24 school places were offered to families for their
child to start with us in Reception in September, and we have had interest from a few families who
are moving in to the area. If you know of a family who are looking for a school place for Years R-2,
please encourage them to contact us, as | will be happy to give them a tour of our school. | would
like to encourage you all to accept Yr R and Yr 3 places as soon as possible, so that schools can
manage their admissions efficiently.

Please be reassured that it is your choice whether your child wears winter or summer uniform -
especially while the weather is so changeable, as it can still be quite chilly and we want everyone to
feel warm and comfortable. Given the amount of April showers we’ve been having, please send your
child with a waterproof coat each day.

Please remember that earrings of any type are NOT allowed.

Yr 2 Tuck Shop; it’s been great to give the children this real-life opportunity to use money this week;
this afternoon we have Haribo on offer. | really appreciate your support with this-it was so lovely to
see the children using their coins and it is something we’d like to run again. I'd like to encourage you
to ‘play shops’ at home in a similar way, so that your child can practice making amounts using coins,
as it really is the best way to help them to understand how money works.

Our amazing FOWVIS Team are preparing for our School Fair which takes place on Saturday May
11" between 12-3pm and we are keen for volunteers; please contact your class reps if you are able
to spare anytime at all on the day to help. There will be a rota so there is no need to help for the
whole time. During the fair, we’ll be inviting all of our children present to join Miss Leggett and | to
sing with us for you all; we'll choose a number of our favourite songs to perform during the fair.

We will be having a stall at both the Chobham Carnival and Windlesham Village fete, it would be
lovely to see you if you are coming along to either of these.

Please complete the PMX consent form for Corefulness by today.

Next Friday - you are welcome to drop in to the hall after drop-off for a cuppa, just to catch up with
each other. Pre-schoolers welcome.

Good luck with those running the London Marathon on Sunday-I hope you smash it!

School Uniform — change of ownership

Kids-Biz have informed us that effective 27th March 2024, ownership of their online school wear
business passed to PMG Schoolwear. Kids-Biz has assured us that this new arrangement will not
affect the availability and supply of our branded school uniform and that prices will remain



competitive. The Kids-Biz site will automatically re-direct you to the PMG Schoolwear website,
alternatively you can navigate directly to the site here: https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk

The school website and ordering details will be updated in due course.

Spare/borrowed uniform

We have a reasonably good stock of spare uniform but are in desperate need of socks (boys and
girls) and could do with some blue joggers — so if you have spares at home that you are happy to
donate, the school office would be very grateful.

Also, please do remember to wash and return any borrowed items as soon as you can — thank you.

Scholastic Book Fair 24th-26th April.

We will be hosting this Wednesday - Friday, selling the Infant Range plus stationery, with a 3 for 2
offer on books, cheapest book free. More details have been sent in a separate email and letter
today, including a QR code which should allow you to order online once your child has browsed what
is available; orders placed by 1pm Friday 26th would be fulfilled Monday 29th April. Our school
library then benefits from commission.

Summer Term menu

Please see attached the Summer Term menu.

Whole school trip

We are working hard to find a cost-effective outing for the whole school to visit.

We will confirm this as soon as we can, we will need volunteers to help on the day so will be in
touch.

Labyrinth Obstacle course

Please see attached details of the UK's largest Touring inflatable Obstacle Course, The Labyrinth
Challenge, to Mytchett near Camberley over the first May Bank Holiday weekend. There is a 10%
discount code on the attached flyer.

Street Dance for boys

Please see attached details of a street dance class just for boys.

SENsational ASD coffee morning

Please see attached leaflet regarding a coffee morning next week. Here is a message from the
organisers

‘We are two local Mums with children diagnosed ASD who met through a SEN coffee morning at our
local school in Windlesham. The common theme at these mornings was that there was nothing in
our local community to help parents & carers of SEN children share and gain knowledge and
information. So we decided to launch our own. Our first community coffee morning will be on the
22" April, we would really appreciate it if you would let all parents & carers at your school know
about our event. All the information is attached in our flyer’

Beavers

If you have a child interested, please find attached a flyer regarding Beavers that runs at school.



